
Report: WIE Event 3 
 
Event: One-Day Computer Literacy Program on “Computer is Fun” 

Date: 11/08/2018 

Venue: Begum Rokeya Sabhaghar, 3rd Floor, Main Building, HSS Department, IIEST 

Shibpur 

 

The One-Day Computer Literacy Program on “Computer is Fun” was organized by IEEE WIE, 

Kolkata Section for the street children around the locality of IIEST Shibpur, Howrah, in 

association with the Students Outreach Society “Icche” (the wish), Department of HSS, IIEST, 

Shibpur, Howrah on 11/08/2018. This jointly organized program was an honest effort to reach 

out to the marginalized people who are deprived of basic needs and education of so called civil 

society. The street children of that locality who are studying in local municipal school in the 

middle class were motivated to attend this computer literacy program. The students were given 

some basic knowledge on computer depending on their prior knowledge. The students were 

exposed to the world of MS Office such as MS Word, Excel and Power Point. A total number of 

32 participants attended this program. The main motivation behind this program was to make 

sure the desired benefits reach the deserving souls so that they could stay connected to the main 

stream of the society through proper education. 

 

 
 
 
 



 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

WIE Chairperson Prof. Sudipta Chatterjee addressing the audience; WIE members volunteers and 
participants together 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


